
FCC THIRD QUARTER – RECRUITMENT STATEMENT  

WJPA 95.3 / 1450 AM 

July – September, 2017  

 

 

Pete Povich, Program Director and Bruce Sakalik, morning news at WJPA visited 

Waynesburg University September 28
th

, 2017 for a lecture on announcing. The 

class has 25 students interested in Radio broadcasting.  

 

A question and answer session wrapped up the lecture which lasted 90 minutes. 

 

WJPA periodically does this to recruit new part-time talent and too build a pool 

for any job openings.  
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